PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
January 28, 2022
SPECIAL MEETING
TOWN HALL

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 5:00 p.m.

In attendance were Jeff Huckaby, Mark Lynk, Don Craft, Chief Todd Allen, Brian
Finley, Council Liaison.

Approval of Minutes-
Monthly Reports-
Old Business-None

New Business-Personnel New Hire PT Dispatcher-Chief Allen is asking for approval
to hire two new part time dispatchers to help with coverage. They are Samantha
Griffith and Jada Matthews.

New Hire PT Police officers-Chief Allen is also asking for approval to hire three
part time officers to help with coverage. The department is in serious need of
officers. The three officers are Christopher Manns, Patrick Lewis, and Ryan Miller.

Mr. Craft made a motion to hire 2 part time dispatchers and three part time
officers, Mr. Lynk seconded motion.
Motion passed 5-0.

Public Comments-
Comments-Liaison-
Commission Comments-

Minutes approved this 15th day of March, 2022.
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Jeff Huyckaby, Preside Mark Lynk, Vice-President
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Don Craft Attest: Tammie Suféna




